
From: Sworttman@aol.com 
To: Sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Fri Apr 11 16:13 
Subject: Fwd: opposition to the Central East Substation,Sunrise Power Link Project 
 
 
 
I am concerned and oppose theCentral East Substation, Sunrise Power  
Link Project. I own an acre and a half parcel in the San Felipe area  
and plan on building on this parcel. I purchased this land because of its  
isolation,environmentally rich and undisturbed surroundings.There are  
deer,wild turkeys,puma's and the usual smaller creatures. My area is covered  
with 200 year oak trees, which provide shade, nesting areas for many native bird  
species and sheer beauty.I do not want EMF power lines running  
over head.That would devasted the region I love so much. The mere fact that  
the lines will also attract repair personnel,inspectors and contaminate the air  
with constant line hummig is very upsetting to me and unexceptiable. 
Being from the city, I chose this land because of its serene natural beauty  
and because I found no where else where I felt so private,safe and one with  
nature. 
I highly urge you to select a site that does not interfere with individuals  
who want a live style that is so hard to find in southern california, known as  
the back country. 
Please consider another area void of people who love the high mountains and  
have made this place their home, for your EMF Power Link  
Project.       
                                                               
Sally Worttman 
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